June 10, 2025

Virginia Delegal, Executive Director
Florida Association of Counties

100 S. Monroe Street

Tallahassee, FL 32301

Re: NACo Board of Directors Position as FAC Representative
Dear Ms. Delegal,

Today, at the Regular and Land Use Meeting ofthe Charlotte County Board of County
Commissioners, the Board unanimously voted in support of Charlotte County Commissioner
Christopher G. Constance placing his name in nomination to continue as the Florida Association
of Counties representative for the NACo Board of Directors.

Commissioner Constance has been an active member of FAC, serving on the Board of Directors
since 2012, completing all the courses offered by the FAC ICG, as well as serving as the
President of FAC for 2017-2018.

Regarding his NACo qualifications, Commissioner Constance currently sits on the NACo Board
of Directors as a FAC Representative. He has served as Chairman on the Information
Technology Advisory Council Chairman. He has also served as Chairman of the Information
Technology Standing Committee from 2018 - 2021, Vice Chairman of both the Membership
Standing Committee and the Health Steering Committee; and as a Member ofthe Healthy
Counties Initiative Advisory Board, Finance Standing Committee, Programs and Services
Standing Committee, RAC Steering Committee, Immigration Reform Task Force and Geospatial
Information Systems (GIS) Subcommittee. In 2016, he completed the NACo County Leadership
Institute, and in 2019 graduated from the Professional Development Academy's Enterprise
Cybersecurity Leadership Course.

Sincerely,

Joseph Tiseo, Chairman
Charlotte County Board of County Commissioners
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